
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 29 (HB 89) 2017 Regular Session Davis

Existing law requires insurance claims adjusters to obtain a license from the Dept. of
Insurance prior to working as a claims adjuster in this state.  Existing law further provides
for certain exemptions from the licensing requirement.

New law adds an additional exemption to the licensing requirement for employees of an
insurance company who adjust first party claims that do not exceed $500.

Effective August 1, 2017.

(Amends R.S. 22:1662(2))


